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Letter of Authorization 

Applicant:Mitsubishi Electric Corporation Himeji works 

To whom it may concern: 

Date: February 16, 2018 

Please be advised we author e Yoshihisa Maeda of Consumer Technology Division, UL Japan, 
Inc. to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted for・Federal
Communication Commission Radio equipment applications submitted to UL Japan, Inc. 

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant 
to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Fmther, no paity, as defined in 47 
CFR 1.2002(b ), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 

The application for the subject equipment has not been submitted to another TCB for ce1tification. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

必（2ヂ」
Masashi N吋ima ' 
Senior Manager 
Vehicle Systems Control Module Design Sect. 1 
Electronic Control Modules Dept. A 
Mitsubishi Electric Corporation Him可iworks 




